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Dear Friends and Families, 

  

Wishing you all a most meaningful July 4th weekend, where we seek to not only 

celebrate Independence, but in light of the last year and a half of Covid pandemic and 

resulting challenges, we truly seek to celebrate INTERDEPENDENCE! WHY? 

  

Let us also continue to collaborate to create a Culture of Heart, a Culture of Goodness 

and a Culture of Peace! 

  

Be safe, be blessed and stay connected! 

  

May God bless America! 

  

Angelika Selle                             Katarina Connery 

President WFWP USA                Vice-President WFWP USA 
  

 

 

 

 

  

Women's Federation for World Peace 

481 Eighth Ave, Suite 1228 

New York, NY 10001 

info@ wfwp,us 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

     

 
 


